March 2nd, 1940

Lt. Col. C. B. Cross, R.C.A.M.C., C.A.8.F.,
#1. Neurological Hospitel,

The Drill Hall, Cartier S8Square,

Qttawa, Ont. \

Dear Colonel Cross:

I think we have plans made for the kind of
support you will want for the Neurological Hospital. I am
hoping that a committee of men who are interested in the
Neurological ITnstitute will undertake to do the things that
you want and there is a tentative arrangement for Dr. Charles
¥. Martin to head up the committee. Please do not write to
anyone else in regard to membership in the committee, inasmuch
as I will have to lesve the constitution entirely to Dr.Martin.
When the thing really is under way, I will write to vou in
about a week more definitely about it.

7ith best regards,

Yours sincerely,

WGP/AD




